
Dear Snow Horse Families,
 

The Second Annual Colt Holiday Countdown is happening this week. Be sure to check the

schedule below to know the theme and join in on the fun! 

Thank you for supporting our Annual Technology Fundraiser. We raised just over $2500. Woo

Hoo! This will be a tremendous help as we update our teacher workroom copiers and

printers. 

Please be sure to remind your students to check the lost and found, or feel free to stop by

and have a look for yourselves. We will send all unclaimed items to charity on Dec. 17th.

There are coats, jackets, water bottles and more! The lost and found is in front of our school

cafeteria. 

Winter break starts Monday, December 20th through Friday, December 31st. School resumes

on Monday, Jan. 3rd. Happy Holidays! 

Sincerely, 

Principal J. Slater, M.ED
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Snow Horse Stampede
December 13, 2021



DECEMBER  1 3 ,  202 1

SPOT YOUR 
STUDENT

Dec. 13... PTA Meeting @ 1:30pm
Dec. 15... Centennial Christmas Concert @ 1:45pm 
Dec. 13- 17... Holiday Countdown Week
Dec. 17... Orchestra Concert for participating students' parents
Dec. 20... Winter Break- No School
Jan. 3... School Resumes
 




C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S

Have you Giggled
Today? 

IS  YOUR  MOM 'S  NAME  _______?

YA ,  BUT  WE  JUST  CALL  HER  MOM .  




KINDERGARTEN

1095 Smith Ln. Kaysville, UT  801-402-7350  http://www.davis.k12.ut.us/162

 OFFICE HOURS
MONDAY - FRIDAY
8:00AM TO 4:00PM

Snow Horse Elementary School
Email Mrs. Slater

jslater@dsdmail.net

COVID-19 



TO HELP US AS A SCHOOL MITIGATE THE SPREAD THROUGH PROPER CONTACT
TRACING, IF YOUR CHILD HAS SYMPTOMS, PLEASE TAKE THEM TO ONE OF THE
FREE TESTING SITES. AT-HOME TESTS MUST BE VERIFIED AND RECORDED
THROUGH THE HEALTH DEPARTMENT. THANK YOU!  

CLICK THE LINK FOR LOCATIONS: 
HTTPS://CORONAVIRUS.UTAH.GOV/UTAH-COVID-19-TESTING-LOCATIONS/

PLEASE KEEP SYMPTOMATIC STUDENTS @ HOME. SYMPTOMS INCLUDE
HEADACHE, SORE THROAT, COUGH, CONGESTION, STOMACH ISSUES, FEVER. 

THE DAVIS SCHOOL DISTRICT'S DASHBOARD WITH CURRENT CASE COUNTS
CAN BE FOUND ON THE DISTRICT'S MAIN WEBPAGE.

HTTPS://WWW.DAVIS.K12.UT.US/DEPARTMENTS/RISK-
MANAGEMENT/COVID19/DASHBOARD




https://coronavirus.utah.gov/utah-covid-19-testing-locations/
https://www.davis.k12.ut.us/departments/risk-management/covid19/dashboard


CONNECTION

Colt

V O L . 4  D E C E M B E R
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DECEMBER  1 4 ,  202 1

Dear Families,

For the month of December, we will learn about how self-control helps us
take turns. To practice this, we will do a partner coloring activity. Two
students will work together to color a picture, but only one student can
color at a time. Students will practice waiting, watching, and encouraging
their partner while they wait for their turn.

You can practice this at home by doing another cooperative art activity.
Take turns coloring a picture in a coloring book with your student. Set a
timer for 1-2 minutes each and take turns. Or you can practice by playing
just about any board game!

Sincerely, 

Linda Flynn, School Counselor


